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Just a note to let you know that we are very pleased with your water machine.  
We put 1000 gallons of treated water into a city waste lagoon. This lagoon stunk 
and was considered dead.  In twenty four hours, the smell was virtually gone.  
Now that’s amazing!!!  

Sincerely,  
  
 

Carl D. Schneider  

Vice-President  

Sincerely, 

Barry Schaeffer 

Barry Schaeffer 

Public Works Director 

I was introduced to Carl Schneider with Tech Ag. Carl indicated he could help with the Town’s 
lagoon problem. He recommended we add Bio Water (H2O Plus), to boost the oxygen in the 
water and BF 888 to help jump start the aquatic life (bacteria) in the lagoon. We went from a 0 
reading, to a reading of 4 within 3 days, which allowed us to start discharging. We believe the 
problem is stemming from nearby insecticide application, but we can control it with the help of the 
BF 888. We are on a maintenance program of one 5-gallon bucket of BR 888 per week. An added 
bonus by using the BF 888 came when we did a sludge test. The Town has not done anything as far 
as dredging or any other type of sludge removal to its lagoons. After using the product 6 weeks we 
noticed a 30% reduction in the sludge depth from the prior readings. After checking into dredging 
the 51/2 acre lagoon, the Town could save up to $150.000 in dredging costs. 
  
I feel that the BF 888 and Bio Water was a lifesaver for the Town of Lasalle in both allowing us to 
operate, and the money saved can’t be tallied. Although this was an unbudgeted item, it was one 
of those things that had to be done. The expenditure is worth it to keep from paying fines of up tp 
$10.000 a day from the State. Not having to dredge the lagoon after 37 years in operation made 
this an easy decision. 
 
I would strongly recommend any municipality with a lagoon system to take a look at this. It’s 
doing a good job for us. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call our office.  
 

 

Attn: John, 

 

 


